Principal Message 2/10/23
Stevenson Families,

Today we celebrated our December and January Character Award recipients. It was so wonderful to see
so many of our students acting as positive role models for their peers. We are super proud of them!
We also celebrated Mrs. Silva for being such an amazing Guidance Counselor. She supports our
students, families, and school in so many ways. | hope everyone had a chance to send her a shout out
this week.

We are kicking off our Kids Heart Challenge adventure on Monday. We will be engaged in a Classroom
Challenge and want to have the most students registered online. Let’s get a head start and take the
lead! Please register your child at www.heart.org/khc or search for Kids Heart Challenge in your app
store. Your child will earn a free “Be the Torch” wristband for registering!

Next week we are hosting a Study Skills Informational Night on Wednesday, Feb. 15™ from 4:00 — 5:00
pm. Come out and learn ways to support your child with homework, studying, and test taking skills.
Feel free to bring your device from home to receive support with accessing Focus, launchpad, and other
instructional apps used at school. Please RSVP by clicking the link.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLScAx2n3mugFct wLCr-
OvGsmwzjFpplo6mcB4DZeZ3q0OUYVyQ/viewform?usp=pp url

Kindness Week begins Monday with a variety of activities for students to engage with. The attached
flyer lists details for each day. Our Kindness Challenge service project is also underway. Don’t forget to
bring in those items for our furry friends at the SPCA.

There is an amazing science volunteer opportunity for you if you have experience in the medical or
related field. Mrs. Gibbs is looking for a few more helpers for the 5™ grade pig dissection lesson on
February 20th. For more information, please e-mail her at gibbs.debra@brevardschools.org.

Our custodial crew is looking for some old beach towels. If you have any that you would like to donate,
we would appreciate it. They work great for quickly placing over spills or wet walkways prior to

mopping.

That’s it for this week. Remember that we always welcome afternoon carloop volunteers. | hope you
have a wonderful weekend!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Fleeger
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